Message

From: Neil Crawford [/O=STUDIO E/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=NEIL]

Sent: 18/09/2014 12:08:35

To: slawrence@rydon.co.uk

CC: 1279 Grenfell Tower [1279_Grenfell Tower@studioe.co.uk]

Subject: Building Control

Attachments: RBKC MOE Plan Grenfell Tower, Grenfell Road (1279 _SEA_(08) 101) P2.pdf; RBKC MOE Plan Grenfell Tower, Grenfell

Road Ground floor (1279 SEA (08) 100) P2.pdf

Simon

Not sure if you are aware of these building control preliminary observations that were made at the end of last year

(attached).

They raise a number of concerns in relation to additional doors/ specification fire ratings/ venting. They will also have

ironmongery implications.

Based on our experience at KALC where the process dragged on over a long period | am keen to sit with John and Paul

and go through these issues and clarify them all in order to eliminate risk.

Before doing this | think it would be good to re-appraise the Fire Access Plans with revised drawings, but to do this it
would be useful to know whether there had been any further clarity on the last proposals to EMB office area?

Regards
Neil

Neil Crawford
Associate

For and on behalf of

STUDIO ELTD

Unit 310 Linton House, 164/180 Union Street, London, SE1 OLH
T | www.studice.co.uk
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THE QUEIN'S ANARDS
FOR ENTERPISE
SUSTUMASLE DEVILOPWENT
a0

Queen's Award for Enterprise: Sustainable Development 2010
BCSE Award School Architect of the Year 2008 & 2010

BCSE Award Inspiring Design Primary School 2008 & Academy 2010
BSF Award Excellence in Student Engagement 2009

Sustainable City Award 2009

é Please consider the environment before printing this email.

SEA00011707_0001

SEA00011707/1



SEA00011707_0002

SEA00011707/2



